
                       
                              

               

BMA Eco Club Newsletter 3 

At our weekly eco club, we are striving to make our school an environmentally 

friendly place where students can enjoy their learning and experience the joys of 

our eco systems firsthand!  

Our MET Eco Code 

Make small Changes 

Every living thing matters 

Take time to tackle litter! 

                              What we have been doing in the last few weeks! 
 

In the last few weeks, our eco club has been doing important work regarding the discussion of 

the construction of our pond, litter picking and deciding important details as to our eco trip 

board, which will be shown to the rest of the schools in the CLF.  

 

Last week, we were looking at our wildflower/planting area we have in one of our outdoor areas. 

We have not looked at this particular area in a while, so it was fascinating to observe the progress 

the plants had made during that time! We saw that a few of our flowerbeds needed some 

attention, so we got to work. placing new soil in the flowerbeds to maintain the health of our 

plants and to create a beautiful space that our students and staff can enjoy! 

 

                                                              
 

     


